
Dear Courtney - 

Thank you so much for every single thing you did to 
help Marion and me in our time of need - it was a very 
long time of need. You really are wonderful at what 
you do and I’m not surprised I heard so many nice 
things about you from the Dodge Park employees. 

Everyone at DP was wonderful and I still plan on  
writing a review and thank you letter. The flowers 
were so special and lasted for weeks and the tree 
planting would have meant so much to Marion. 

It was a pleasure and privilege to get to know you a 
little and I truly appreciate everything.

From,
Diane K.


